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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 01/10/18 

 

Reception Class    87.59%      Year 1    94.14%    

Year 2                 98%           Year 3    94.64%       

Year 4                  96.33%      Year 5    94%     

Year 6      92.67%                           

Congratulations to Year 2 for the best attendance! 

AUTUMN TERM – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Wednesday 10th October 

Individual and Family Photographs 

 

Friday 12th October 

Governor/Senior Leader and Parents Coffee Morning  

9.00am 

 

Year 6 Eden Camp Trip 

 

Thursday 18th October 

Nursery & Reception 

Tapestry Parent Workshop 3.00pm 

 

Sunday 21st October 

School Mass in Church 

 

Monday 22nd October  

Flu Vaccination Sessions Reception to Y5 

 

Thursday 25th October 

School closes for half term holiday 

 

Friday 26th October 

Training Day school closed 

 

Monday 5th November 

School opens for the second half of Autumn Term 

 

Please see St Joseph’s website for term dates for 

the next academic year 2018/2019. 

 

 

CHARITABLE FUNDRAISING EVENTS 

 

DONCASTER FOODBANK HARVEST APPEAL  

We were overwhelmed by your generosity in donations 

towards the Doncaster Foodbank charity.   

We know that all of the kindness shown will make such 

a difference to people’s lives in our community and 

beyond that need our help.  

 

CAFOD HARVEST APPEAL 

We raised a total of £99.15 for the CAFOD charity 

from the non-uniform day on Friday 5th October.    

 

MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT 

The ‘world’s biggest coffee morning’ event on Friday 

28th September raised a total of £171.30. 

 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND 

GENEROSITY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOVERNOR/SENIOR LEADER AND PARENTS COFFEE MORNING 

 The first of our termly coffee mornings with our leaders and governors is this Friday 12th October 9.00am  

(Information about the New Mastery Curriculum) 

This will be a good opportunity to meet with our governors and staff to discuss school life.  The termly coffee mornings 

with governors will replace the governor forum which usually takes place at parents’ evening.  

Please join us if you can! 
 

FLU VACCINATIONS REMINDER! 

Reception Class to Year 5 

The flu vaccination sessions will take place in school on 

Monday 22nd October.  Please ensure that you have 

completed and returned your child’s consent form by 

Friday 12th October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF ST JOSEPH’S 

 

The Friends of St Joseph’s PTA group are participating 

in the PURPLE VOUCHERS scheme for 2018/2019. 

              

Purple Vouchers is the little book that makes a BIG 

difference to families in the UK. With £1000s in 

savings on days out & family time you will quickly 

recoup the cost of this book – then continue making 

savings throughout the year. 

 

Books are on sale at the school office priced £25. 

 

For more information go to www.purplevouchers.co.uk 

http://www.st-josephs.doncaster.sch.uk/

